
St. Peter’s Church of England Academy East Bridgford – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Cains / 
Mrs Gilbey 

Subject: English Date: 26/1/18 

 

Task/Expectation: 
 
Thank you for supporting your child with their recent homework. We appreciate that the 
children lead busy lives out of school and it is never a problem if your child has been 
unable to complete the task by the following week or that they need a few more days – 
just let us know. 
 
Our show and tell sessions are underway once again this term. We are always very 
impressed with the variety of ways that the children present their information. Our aim is 
to develop confidence when talking aloud to an audience, therefore we encourage each 
child to talk about any topic of interest to them. The children should know their show and 
tell day – the timetable can also be found on the class page of the website if they are 
unsure. 
 
In English we have started to look at play scripts in closer detail, building on the 
children's existing knowledge. Our main focus is re-writing the narrative of a story into 
our very own play script. For homework this week we would like the children to design a 
front cover for their play script. The title ‘Robin Hood and the Birthday Cake’ will need 
to be clearly shown on the front along with their own name as the author. The cover 
needs to be A4 in size and can be illustrated using paint, felt pens, crayons or collage. 
Each cover will be laminated at school so no bumpy 3D bits! The children have looked at 
lots of examples at school so have lots of ideas. They have 2 weeks to complete this. 
 
Outdoor P.E. continues to take place on Wednesdays and Fridays (weather permitting) 
for the next half term.  We would be grateful if all children could have the correct, warm 
kit in school and a plastic bag to carry muddy footwear to and from the field. Thank you.  
 
Times table tests will continue every Wednesday morning. Thank you for your support 
with this, it really makes a difference. 
 
Thank you! 

Please return homework by: Friday 9th February (2 weeks from now) 
 

 

• Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 
• If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s 

work please do so in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. We will 
ensure you receive a response. 
 


